Bailey, Heather

From: Bunnow, Kyle

Sent: Monday, September 02, 2019 7:15 PM
To: Bailey, Heather

Subject: 121 Langdon St

FYI, | marked you down as having approved the landmark requirements of 121 Langdon in COA on 8/30. I've closed the
record and reported the results to the City Attorney. Building Inspections role in the case referred for prosecution has
concluded. Harold has been informed of this information as well.

Zoning will monitor the site to ensure the site work is completed to bring the landscaping into alignment with the
approved site plan. None of this will impact the structure or is part of the case referred for prosecution or demo via
neglect proceedings. If you need anything else from me let me know. Thanks.

Kyle Bunnow, P.E.

Plan Review and Inspection Supervisor
City of Madison Building Inspection Division
Madison Municipal Building

215 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd Suite 017
Madison, Wisconsin 53701-2984

Tel: 608-266-6503
https://www.cityofmadison.com/dpced/bi




